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16th December 2022 

 

Dear Parent, Guardian, Carer, 

As we come to the end of another term, there has been much to celebrate at Hyde Park schools and the children have 

made good progress. 

We are inviting you to an information session on Tuesday 10th and Thursday 12th January at 6pm to discuss our 

progress and the Ofsted monitoring visit that we recently had.  

You will hear from senior leaders, the CEO of Horizon Trust, Mrs. Maria Anderson and our Chair of Governors, Mrs. 

Rachel Mathis. 

We will continue to update you and celebrate the children’s achievements and progress through our newsletter and 

emails so that you are always abreast with information. 

We look forward to meeting with you and updating you of our progress and next steps moving forward. 

On behalf of the Hyde Park team, I would like to wish you and your family season’s greetings and may 2023 be your 

best year yet. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs. Yvonne Jones 

Executive Headteacher 
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